
 
 

 
 

Office of the Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

UNITED STATES INTERNATIONAL TRADE COMMISSION 
 

 

 

Washington, D.C. 20436 
 
 

March 22, 2023 
     
    Sarah R. Frazier, Esq. 
    Wilmer Cutler Pickering Hale and Dorr LLP 
    60 State Street 
    Boston, MA 02109  
 

Re: Request for Physical Exhibits Regarding Certain Light-Based Physiological Measurement 
Devices and Components Thereof, Investigation No. 337-TA-1140 

 
Dear Ms. Frazier: 
 

The Commission is in receipt of your letter dated March 14, 2023, requesting the return of the 
physical exhibits that were received during the evidentiary hearing (RPX-6, RPX-7, and RPX-33).   

 
The Commission has granted your request for the return of the physical exhibits. Please feel free 

to contact Sharon Bellamy at (202) 205-3166 if you have any questions regarding this matter. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

            

                                                                                                 
       

 Lisa R. Barton       
Secretary to the Commission 
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